
7th February - Entries open 

7th March - Entries close 

We are very excited to be launching the brand new Bexleyheath High

Street Awards in 2022. Faced with tremendous adversity, the

business leaders in our community have shown fantastic resilience

and achieved astonishing results during the pandemic. These

awards will be free to enter for BID Members and will result in a

glamorous gala dinner in April 2022 where the awards will be

presented to the winners hosted by Signature | Dining by Pure.

We're all going on a Dino hunt! Yes, a Dino Trail

will be coming to the Broadway later this month.

Free activity books will be available and families

will be encouraged to explore the town on the

hunt for some Dino eggs before they hatch. On

Saturday 26th Feb we will be welcoming two

(friendly) dinosaurs to Bexleyheath. We've been

assured they're friendly.

@BEXLEYHEATHTOWNWWW.ENJOYBEXLEYHEATH.CO.UK

FEBRUARY 2022

THE BEXLEYHEATH HIGH STREET AWARDS 

ENTRIES
NOW OPEN

Key DatesEnter Now
Best new business (under 3 yrs)

Best established business (+ 10 yrs)

Best customer service 

Overcoming adversity

Love your local business

17th March - Judging complete

19th April - Gala Awards event 

18th March - Finalists announced 

THE DINOSAURS ARE COMING!



The print guide is coming!

Whether you're looking for a

stunning restaurant for a special

occasion or somewhere for a

quick bite to eat with the family

our Drink & Dine Guide aims to

cater for your every need. Going

live online soon, and in print this

month, we hope to be able to

create a buzz around the great

hospitality businesses on our

bustling high street. If you haven't

submitted your information yet

please visit our website 

www.enjoybexleyheath.co.uk/info

THE DRINK & DINE

GUIDE 2022

DISC CRIME 
REPORTING

@BEXLEYHEATHTOWNWWW.ENJOYBEXLEYHEATH.CO.UK

Our retailers, hospitality venues

and the shopping centre are

invited to use DISC to share crime

intelligence and share important

current awareness with

management and security staff.

By using the DISC reports, within

the app, our Policing team can

work more closely and more

effectively with crime reduction

groups throughout our area. If you

haven’t already registered for

Bexleyheath Together please

email the BID -

info@bexleyheathbid.co.uk.

COMMUNITY
MARKETS

Plans are being made for a

brand new community

market on the Broadway,

from March 2022. The market

will be ideal for people

wanting to launch their own

business via a market stall

on the Broadway, with low

overheads and masses of

opportunity for promotion.

There will be an interview

process for those interested

and additional support for

eligible applicants. Get in

touch for more information.

FEBRUARY 2022

SPACES AVAILABLE

ON NEW TRAINING

COURSES FOR 2022

Counter Terrorism
Course 

- Spring 2022

Emergency First Aid
Course

- Spring 2022 

Wellness For All
Course 

- Spring 2022

We will be hosting free training

courses throughout the year

for BID members and their

employees, Dates for each are

to be confirmed. If you or one

of your team would like to
register your interest please

get in contact with the BID

info@bexleyheathbid.co.uk


